September 2024

Dear Candidate

Thank you for your interest in our temporary 1:1 Learning Support Assistant role at King
Edward'’s School, Bath.

The position will be based in our Senior School and the expected hours of work will be from
8.45am until 4pm (33.75 hours per week) Monday to Friday. This role will be worked from
Monday 4 November 2024 through to the end of the 2024/25 academic year. Part-time
working would be considered for the right candidate.

Founded in 1552, King Edward’s School, Bath has held a special place in the city for well
over four and a half centuries and is now firmly established as one of the leading schools in
the south-west of England. As a family of three schools, the Pre-Prep, Junior and Senior
sections of King Edward's offer an inspiring and supportive environment for children age
3to 18. All pupils are encouraged to be the best they can be and all are nurtured along the
pathway to leading happy, fulfilled and successful lives at School and beyond.

King Edward'’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children
and young people and applicants must be willing to undergo safeguarding screening,
which includes successful clearance of an enhanced DBS check, receipt of satisfactory
references and a pre-employment health questionnaire.

If you wish to discuss this role further, please contact Julia Temple, HR on 01225 464313
Ext 336. The closing date for this vacancy is 8.30am on Monday 16 September 2024 and
the completed application form and cover letter need to be sent to our HR Department via
their email address HR@kesbath.com. Applications will be reviewed upon receipt.

Yours sincerely
/ Jﬁ

Tom Davies
Bursar & Chief Operating Officer
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